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Holiday Raceway Winners 
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SANDY CURRY 

THANK YOU to Holiday Raceway 

Owners Cris and Jason!  

We always look forward to this pull 

since so many neat things are going 

on at the same �me. Not only did 

our pull take place Saturday at 10 

a.m., but test & tune, a swap meet & 

car show - all going on at Holiday 

Raceway off route 11 in Woodstock, 

Alabama. All thirteen pulling classes 

concluded at 4 p.m., so everyone 

had �me to watch the other events 

as well. We all had great �me! And 

the weather was perfect too! 

 

A BIG SHOUT OUT TO  

Billy and Sharon Wilkerson! 

The Wilkerson’s sponsored Satur-

day’s pull by dona�ng the beau�ful 

trophies. Many thanks! Thirteen 

classes received 1st place trophies 

and two classes received 2nd and 

3rd place trophies as well. As always, 

entry fees were paid back to the 

pullers in winnings. 

 

THANK YOU PULLERS! 

Thanks to all the pullers who came 

out! We couldn’t have done it with-

out your support. Thank you to eve-

ryone who pitched in and helped!! 

Thank You Sponsors! 



TECH TIP: Brake for Safety  
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Link of the Month 

Info is coming in slowly regarding upcoming pulls in the area. If you know of pulls please contact us (judicox@aol.com)
so that we can add the info to our website. As soon as we learn of scheduled pulls, we will post all information here: 

http://www.pullinggardentractors.com/schedule 

As the 2019 pulling season arrives, it’s necessary to remind us all of the number one Tech Tip - SAFETY. 

Although we’ve published this Tip before, we did it again in this issue to remind us all. 

Remember:  Safety is the most important thing to consider when you build and pull your tractors. 



Holiday Pull in Pictures 
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This is a free seasonal newsletter. To subscribe, go to the website address below and type ‘Newsletter’, your name and email 
address in the body of the email, then click ‘Send’. 

 
To remove your name from our mailing list, please go to the website address below and type ’Remove’, your name and email address 

in the body of the email, then click ‘Send’. 
 

To suggest a subject for our next Newsletter, become a Sponsor, or ask a question, go to the website address below and submit your 
suggestion or request. 

 
Thank you! And Happy Pulling! 

 
www.pullinggardentractors.com/contact 

MORE INFO: 
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IF YOU TAKE ANY COOL PICTURES or VIDEOS OF THE COMING 2019 SEASON PULLS 

YOU WOULD LIKE TO SHARE, I WILL USE THEM IN THE NEWSLETTERS AND POST 

THEM ON OUR WEBSITE TOO. JUST EMAIL THEM TO: judicox@aol.com. 

God Bless America! 

Addi�onal pictures and videos on our website: pullinggardentractors.com 


